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Chapter Governance 
 Vice Presidential Nominations Policy 

In order to improve Chapter governance, provide enhanced leadership continuity and fully utilize 
the skills and expertise of the Chapter membership and leadership team, it shall be the policy of  
the Board of Directors of the Midwestern Chapter – International Society of Arboriculture to 
require that all nominees for the position of Vice President shall have previously served on the  
Chapter Board of Directors. 

  Member States 

KANSAS    MISSOURI    NEBRASKA    OKLAHOMA     


